
                               

 

 

Are you a Parent or Carer with a child or young 
person with special educational needs or 

disabilities and live in the East Riding? 

The Information Group are a friendly group of both 
parent/carers and professionals who meet for 2 hours 
every 4 weeks.   

You do not have to commit to every meeting and we will 
support you to participate.  Transport and childcare costs 
will be covered. 

We currently meet online

 

 

     

 

 

Make a difference  

 

Help improve 

communication between the 

Local Authority, health 

services and parents and 

carers 

 

Gain new skills 

 

Build your confidence 

 

Learn about how services 

work 

 

Meet parent/carers, 

professionals and 

practitioners 

 

 

 

 

 

 

INFORMATION GROUP 
 

 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES WITH 

THE INFORMATION GROUP  

 

If you are interested, or would like further 

information, please contact Ben or Claire  

Ben Fisher (ERYC) SEND Communications and 

Partnerships Manager ben.fisher@eastriding.gov.uk  

Claire Thomas (EYPCF) Participation Coordinator 

participation@eypcf.co.uk 07813 676941 

We are looking for volunteers to work alongside the Local 

Authority, health and other service providers to ensure that 

information is accessible and clear 
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